

Penguins Against Cancer c/o Fenwycks Tekels Avenue CAMBERLEY GU15 2LB

13 June 2023

Ref: 1173223

Dear Charlie

I am writing to you today, to say a massive thank you for your donation of £5,000 proposed by Pete Davis in memory of Emma Lancashire, for the completionm of the Bermondsey to Bruges sponsored cycle ride by the Penguin Peloton of 28 riders, including Rob Lancashire. To set up this kind of event takes time and dedication and we are so grateful that you have done this in order to support St Luke's. We never take this for granted, and appreciate all that you do to help us maintain services for patients and families when they need it most.

These gifts have enabled St Luke's to care for patients and their families within your local community, providing end of life care for over 40 years. This has only been possible with the generosity of wonderful people like yourself.

On behalf of all of us, our patients and their families, thank you for your support.

With very best wishes,

Peter Ward

Community Fundraiser

We really value your support and respect your privacy (we never share your information with anyone else) but please tick here if you do not wish to receive any further information and return this letter to us at the address below.